
Email  to participants 020415 regarding Homework items 

 

From: Tony Blackburn  

Sent: 02 April 2015 18:01 
Subject: Bradford Core Strategy review of Homework items  

This email is addressed to participants at the recent Core Strategy hearings.  Please note that 
in a small number of cases I do not have email contact addresses for certain participants 
where these were part of a larger team - accordingly, I would ask receipients of this email 
to forward this on to their team members in a further circulation, with my apologies to the 
latter if this results in a duplication of emails. 
  
You will recall that the Inspector set items of 'Homework' at the hearings, in most cases 
requesting the Council to provide additional documents to assist the Examination process.  I 
am now attaching the summary of completed Homework items which references the relevant 
entry appearing in the Examination library PS/F section on the usual webpage, as follows 
http://www.bradford.gov.uk/bmdc/the_environment/planning_service/local_development_fram
ework/core_strategy_dpd_examination.htm 
(At the time of writing the library list is complete up to number PS/F071 with the concluding 
two further entries likely to be uploaded on Tuesday 7th). 
  
If you wish, you may provide comments about any of the listed homework items, subject to 
the following guidelines: 
1. The item should be relevant to your original representation and/or further statement, and 
you were present at the relevant hearing session (dates are recorded on the Homework list) 
2. Your comments should be no more than 1000 words per homework item and not be 
supplemented by additional appendices 
3. Comments should be sent to me by email  by close of business on Tuesday 21 April - 
paper copies are not required 
4. The Council will have one week thereafter to provide any concluding comments - no further 
correspondence will be sought at the end of this period unless specifically requested by the 
Inspector. 
5. Please quote the PS/F library number at the head of your submission. 
  
I should emphasise that this exercise relates purely to those items listed on the Homework 
summary.  It does not relate to the separate and subsequent consultation process, details of 
which will be advised separately in due course. 
  
As always, please feel welcome to contact me if I can assist further. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Tony 
  
Tony Blackburn 
Programme Officer 
01254 260286 
 


